
UPDATE for in-person church services. 

 

Please do not come to the building if you are feeling sick or symptomatic 

Live streaming of the 10am service will still be available 

 

We are following CDC and Diocese guidelines 

Capacity is still at 50% and 6ft apart 

 

Phase 1 - Beginning 5/30 
No mask is required in the pews 

Masks are still required while singing, for communion and while moving around the building 

Pews will continue to be roped off, and seating is 6ft apart 

Hymnals and Book of Common Prayer books will be in the pews 

Gospel reading will be done near the piano 

Clergy will process and recess 

 

Phase 2 – Our hope is this will begin in July 
Coffee hour will be served to people (not buffet style) 

Nursery will be open 

Communion with wine will be served at the altar 

 

 

 


